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Friday 28th June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
YEAR 6 LEAVERSFEST!  

 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

 
 
On Tuesday 23rd July, The Year 6 Team will be hosting a Leavers Party for all of the children in Year 
6. The children will be invited back to school at 5pm. The party has a Festival theme and we would 
love to see the children dressed according to the theme - Festival outfit! (flowers, glitter, denim, 
tassels and beads! etc.)  
 
From 5pm until 6.45pm we’ll be having lots of fun and games. During this time, they will also be able 
to have a pizza of their choice (either cheese or pepperoni) compliments of the FSS. In order for us 
to be able to pre order the pizzas please complete the online jot form HERE with your child’s choice 
by 4pm on Monday 8th July  If your child has any dietary requirements please contact the school 
office and an alternative will be considered for you. 
 
After the party, Solent Junior School are delighted to be able to invite you to a farewell presentation 
for our Year 6 pupils before they move on to senior school. We would love to see as many of you 
as possible, from 6.30pm onwards in the school hall. The presentation will start at 6:45pm and 
should end at approximately 7.15pm. Once completed, you will then be free to take your child home.  
 
Children must be collected by an adult, they are not allowed to walk home alone. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at this celebration event.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Palmer, Miss Smith and Mrs Washer 

The Year 6 Team  
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